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Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)

From: William Fastow <will@appletonproperties.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2017 3:02 PM
To: DCOZ - ZC Submissions (DCOZ)
Subject: Mid City Development

Dear D.C. Zoning Commissioners, 

  

I am a current D.C. resident and fully support MidCity Development’s application 14-18A which will 
come before the Commission this Thursday. 

  

MidCity’s voluntary decision to retain the project based Section 8 housing and their current and future 
plans for social service programming for affordable residents reflects their longstanding commitment 
to affordable housing in the District. Further, this application presents two beautifully designed 
buildings which will provide high quality housing for current residents to replace outdated and 
unattractive housing stock. 

  

The overall project will bring opportunity to residents and the overall community and I support the 
responsible efforts of MidCity in their development and community engagement. 

  

Thank you, 

  

William Fastow 

3729 Fordham Road 

NW Washington, DC 20016 
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